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What Have We Been Learning? 

We all had a fantastic day on Friday at St Augustines Farm near 

Stroud.  Farmer Dan was very interesting and shared lots of 

information about the animals on his farm.  A particular highlight 

was feeding the chickens by hand and we were impressed with how 

brave the children were.  The children were also able to feed the 

Gloucester Old Spot cows and we all particularly liked Hugo, the 

largest male pig. 

Lunchtime is always a particular highlight on trips and the children 

enjoyed playing on all the toys and games in the Play Barn.  The 

children were extremely respectful and well behaved throughout the 

whole day.  Well done Jets!  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 



This week, in English, we have written a diary entry for Friday, 

talking about everything we did at the farm.  Real life experiences 

always produce better writing and the children did not disappoint!  

In Science we have thought about what we have remembered about 

plants from Year 1.  We have planned an investigation asking the 

question ‘What do plants need to grow best?’ and we will plant seeds 

next week to start finding out the answer. 

 

 

Next Week 

 

We will be continuing with 

subtracting a 2 digit number 

from a 2 digit number  

 

In English we will start a unit of 

work using ‘Farmer Clegg’s Big 

Night Out’ by Peter Bentley as 

inspiration. 

Home Learning 

 

We will be holding a talent show 

in class on Tuesday morning to 

inspire and immerse the children 

in our new class book ‘Farmer 

Clegg’s big Night Out’.  Please 

support your child in practising 

their talent if they would like to 

perform. 

 

If your child has a speaking part 

in the play please keep 

practising their lines with them 

ready for our performance.  We 

will be getting into the hall next 

week to start rehearsing. 

 


